
  

 Public Budget Hearing  

Monday, Nov. 16th 2020  
   

    The Public Budget Hearing on the proposed 2021 budget for the Town of  

Sampson was called to order by Chairman Trowbridge at 6:30 P.M.  Supervisors 

King and Jerabek, Clerk/Treasurer Reed and four guests were in attendance. 

Notices were placed on the town website, town hall and the Bloomer Advance. 

Copies of the proposed 2021 budget were made available to all attendees.   

Chairman Trowbridge read the proposed values of the budget.  He also stated 

that the budget was set at the state mandated levy limit.  The proposed totals are 

as follows:  

Expected Expenditures.……..…$689,596  

Less Expected Revenues…..…-$290,747  

                                Less Surplus Funds……..……. -$100,000   

Proposed Town Levy….……...$298,849  

                                (State mandated levy limit was $298,849)  

    Questions from the electors were answered by the Board and Clerk. A Motion 

was made by Mike Kellen and seconded by Carol Deluga to adjourn the Public 

Hearing.  Meeting adjourned at 6:40 P.M.   

Veda Reed, Clerk  

  

Special Meeting of the Electors  

Monday, 16 Nov. 2020  
     A Special Meeting of the Electors in the Town of Sampson was called to order 

by Chairman Trowbridge at 6:40 P.M. Supervisors King and Jerabek,  

Clerk/Treasurer Reed and four guests were in attendance. Notices were placed 

in the town website, town hall and the Bloomer Advance. The purpose of the 

meeting was to approve the 2020 town levy to be paid in 2021 pursuant to s. 

60.10 (1)(a)1 Wis Stat.  

     Chairman Trowbridge read the proposed values of the budget. Chairman 

Trowbridge also stated that the town does not have any outstanding debt.    

      A motion was made by Ralph Deluga and seconded by Mike Kellen to adopt 

the 2020 town levy to be paid in 2021 of $298,849.  Motion carried.  

     A motion was made by Mike Kellen and seconded by Carol Deluga to adjourn 

the Special Meeting of the Electors. Meeting adjourned at 6:45 P.M.  

     Chairman Trowbridge thanked those in attendance for coming to the 2020 

Town Budget Hearing amidst the COVID issues.  

Veda Reed, Clerk  

  


